
Ride SacRT Bus and Light Rail
FREE to the MaraFunRun

Saturday, December 3, 2022
Downtown Sacramento



SacRT has partnered with the Runnin’ for Rhett organization to offer free rides on 
fixed-route bus and light rail for MaraFunRun event attendees with this flyer. For
information about the event, please visit www.runninforrhett.org/marafunrun.

To plan your trip, visit sacrt.com/planyourtrip or call SacRT’s Customer Service Center at
916-321-BUSS (2877). 
.
To ride free, present this flyer to the bus operator or light rail
fare inspection staff upon request. Only one flyer needed per
group. Valid Saturday, December 3, 2022, 6:00 a.m. to 1 p.m.
only.

https://www.runninforrhett.org/marafunrun/

